
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

TO:           Members, Board of Education 

       Dr. Roberts, Superintendent 

 

FROM:    Trish Carlson  

 

RE:           Compensation Report 

 

DATE:      September 27, 2011 

 

 

Public Act 96-0434, which took effect on August 13, 2009, requires each school district in Illinois to create a 

current itemized compensation report for every employee holding an administrative certificate and working in 

that capacity.  The law requires this compensation report be presented to the Board of Education and be posted 

on the district website by October 1 of each year.   Attached you will find the report listing 26 certified 

administrators’ base salaries and the value of various benefits.   This report will be posted on our website by the 

end of this week. 

 

 

Attachments:   Report 
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